
Maths homework Year 4 

 

Note to parents: 
Each week Maths homework will be set through ‘My Maths’, the online homework resource. The 

children are familiar with the site and have used it many times in Year 3. There will not be a letter 

sent home to explain the homework on a weekly basis, however the children will be told the focus 

of the homework each week in their maths lesson.  

For each activity or task the children are set, there will be revision pages they can use before 

completing the task or visit if they feel they need to once they have started the task. Children will 

always be given the opportunity to repeat the task if they feel they can improve upon their score. 

For example, after completing the task if they are not happy with their result, they can visit the 

revision pages and then try again. 

 

Please also spend time weekly practicing times tables, children need to be fluent and able to answer 

questions rapidly.  

 

First log in page: 

 

 
 

Next log in page: 

 

 
 

 

Log in using the school 

username and password. 

 

Enter in your personal 

details here. 



 

 

Opening the task: 

 
 

 
 

 
 

There are also games covering many aspects of the Maths curriculum that the children can 

play at any time, not just for homework. 

 

Note to Children:  
For homework this week we would like you to log on to ‘My Maths’ and complete the 

place value homework set. Remember to go through the revision pages to help refresh your 

memory about the topic area. 

Don’t forget to also keep practising your times tables and use Times Table Rock Stars. 

Click here to visit the 

revision pages. 

Click on task to open 

and start it. 

Remember to click on 

‘Mark it’ to see how you 

got on. 


